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APAAR ID CREATION FOR STUDENTS 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings!   

We wish to inform you that official letters have been received from the Additional 
Secretary, Department of School Education & Literacy, Department of Education 
(1-27/2023-DIGED-Part (1) dated 22nd October 2024), the Haryana School Shiksha 
Pariyojna Parishad (HSSPP/2024/IT/15296-15361 dated 24th October 2024), and 
Samagra Shiksha Gurugram (SS/GGM/2024-25/APC 1/2925-32 dated 25th October 
2024) regarding the creation of the Automated Permanent Academic Account 
Registry (APAAR ID) for all students in Primary, Secondary, and Senior Secondary 
levels. These letters are available for your reference on the school website. 
 

The APAAR ID is a unique, lifelong 12-digit identifier assigned to each student 
enrolled in school, designed to support focused interventions that enhance school 
enrollments and learning outcomes. The Ministry of Education has requested 
schools across India to expedite the creation of APAAR IDs to meet these important 
objectives. 
 

A hard copy of the consent form for APAAR ID creation has been sent home with 
your child today. Please complete and return the signed form by Friday, 8th 
November 2024. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


